
 
 

ROAD CONSTRUCTION NOTICE – Week of November 18, 2019 
Projects are weather dependent and subject to schedule change. 

 
DPW Announces LEAF Collection by Zone HERE  

 
WMUA Sewer Project on Route 79 – Brandon Road will be milled and paved on Tuesday, weather 
permitting.  Brandon Road residents will be notified.  Once complete, the trench on Route 79 will be 
milled and paved between 9am and 3pm.  Route 79 businesses and residents in this area will be noticed.   

PARK IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

Marlin Estates and Nolan Road Parks – The courts have been color coated and striped with additional 
coats to follow.  The contractor will be at Nolan Road Park installing gate posts at the park entrance.  
The tennis court and parking lot at Nolan Road Park have been resurfaced as have the basketball and 
tennis courts at Marlin Estates Park.  New fencing has been installed around the perimeter of all courts.   
 

ROADS TO REMAIN OPEN – CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY – POLICE PRESENT 
The roads will remain open and accessible during construction, although motorists are advised to use 

caution through the work zone. 

As we head into the winter months, Township Road Construction is generally complete for 2019 with 
the exception of striping newly paving roads which is anticipated to begin next week.  

Beacon Hill Road – Wednesday, additional pavement restoration on Beacon Hill Road at the intersection 
of Old Farm Road and on Collier Lane is scheduled. 

 
ROAD CONSTRUCTION PREVIEW (MAIN THOROUGHFARES)  

 
Union Hill Road –Additional paving and concrete work on the stairs to the lower level will be scheduled 
in the next few weeks.  
 

Please note that all projects are weather dependent and every effort will be made to minimize any 
inconvenience during this time.  Police Officers will be site to assist motorists and residents.  Please call 

Marlboro Traffic and Safety at 732-536-0304 with further inquiries regarding road work. 

For more information about Mayor Hornik’s 4-part Road Repair Initiative, roads scheduled to be 
repaired, and the process and notification of on-going work, please visit www.marlboro-nj.gov and click 
the “Road Repair” tab. Updates are made via Social Media, email and on the Township website.  
Communication options can be found by visiting www.marlboro-nj.gov and clicking the 
‘Communications for Residents’ button on the right hand side of the home page.   
 

http://www.marlboro-nj.gov/notices/2019/leaffallpickup2019FINAL.pdf
http://www.marlboro-nj.gov/
http://www.marlboro-nj.gov/

